Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

April 30, 2018

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM Pledge of Allegiance
The Meeting for April 23" was cancelled for lack of a quorum

Administrative:

Selectmen reviewed and signed and or initialed the following:

Minutes for April 16™

A/P and P/R Warrant # 10

Andro-Gov reconciliation for March

Journal Entries 5 and 6

Letter from Planning Board regarding site-plan review and hearing scheduled for April 24™
Estimate of $360 from Hi-Def Computer for annual website renewal which is up in 120 days
Signed a corrected lease (address change) for the Historical Society Building, change also requested
by MMA for the address on the Historical Society’s liability policy with Rogers Insurance
Flyer from Families Can

Pine Tree Waste, Inc. Certificate of Liability Insurance

Nomination forms for MMA Legislative Policy Committee Nominees

Reviewed flyer for June 2, 2018 clean-up day
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Other Business:
» Jr Card was in

» Tom Garrepy told the selectmen the Fire Department’s battery charger failed and 6 batteries will
have to be replaced.

> Phil Beck, the recycling attendant, talked to the Selectmen about handling of refrigerators, freezers,
de-humidifiers and air conditioners, which will be dropped off at the recycling center on clean-up
day. Phil has a person that will come in to remove the Freon after clean-up day then we will need
someone to haul them away. There will be a $15.00 fee for people dropping these items off .



